P.O. Box 167
Sherwood, Oregon 97140
625-5522 625-5523

February 11, 1987

FROM:

THERU:

RE:

Sherwood Planning Commission

Carole Connell, Consulting Planner

Jim Rapp, City Manager

Planning Meeting

The February 16, 1987 Sherwood Planning Commission meeting
has been cancelled.

The next meeting will be on March 16, 1987, See you then!



